Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 11:00 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION no: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the contentis safe.

Dear Cumberland Councillors,

RE: OBJECTION to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 - demolition of existing buildings and
construction and OPERATION of an ORGANIC WASTE TRANSFER STATION

| strongly object to this proposed project.

The impact on traffic congestion for our community is concerning.

The impact on residents in the close vicinity (existing and all the brand new dwellings) is concerning.
The health and well-being of our community is paramount.

I trust that my email will be viewed. 1 would appreciate being kept up to date with this proposal as itis
very important to me and my family.
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